PUBLIC MEETING

The future of water management is underway. The Nitrate Control Program (NCP) is striving to implement
an Early Action Plan in identifying areas that are contaminated and dealing with nitrate-related issues.
The NCP is investigating feasible drinking water solutions for those that are impacted by this contaminant.
The Chowchilla Management Zone is looking to present to the public - virtually and by dial-in - where
drinking water is being affected and who should be involved.

The purpose of this meeting is to learn more about the NCP program, what the objectives, goals of the
program are, and how stakeholders - like you - can participate. Discussion will be focused on what the
currently released draft plan includes and what can be done to improve it to meet the needs of the
impacted area. Your comments are vital to helping

w~~address water quality issues in your community.

DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2021
TIME: 1:00-3:00 PM VIA ZOOM
TELECONFERENCE

LOG IN INFORMATION:
HTTPS://US02WEB.Z00M.US/1/89096606363?PWD=L3MYB3BNNMCZU3L5CUPMZDKOVWDWZZ09
PHONE LINE: + 1 (669) 900-9128
WEBINAR/PHONE 1D: 890 9660 6363
PASSCODE: 805794

JOIN MEETING

SPANISH TRANSLATION WILL BE AVAILABLE.
RESIDENTS FROM THE CITY OF CHOWCHILLA AND SURROUNDING COMMUNITIES ARE
ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND.

FOR QUESTIONS OR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: CHRISTINA BECKSTEAD AT
(559) 377-0200 OR CHOWCHILLADRINKINGWATER@GMAIL.COM



